
Friday, April 17, 2020 

 

 

Dear parishioners, 

  

I'm sure you have heard that I've been out of commission since Holy Week. I 

have been under a doctor's care since that time. On Wednesday it became 

apparent that things were not progressing as planned. I contacted my doctor and 

he ordered me to the emergency room. I was admitted Wednesday evening. 

 

I am undergoing a battery of tests and have been given medications. I'm on the 

mend and the doctor expects me to be released from the hospital this coming 

Monday. 

 

This evening I heard a rumor circulating that I am on a ventilator, and I want to 

assure you this is completely false. The main reason for being admitted to the 

hospital was due to dehydration. The staff at the hospital has done a tremendous 

job and my heartfelt gratitude goes out to them. 

 

Thank you for your continued prayers and support and now I ask you to join me 

in praying for the doctors, nurses, grocery clerks, delivery services and so many 

more professions working on the front-line to keep our world moving forward. 

 

 

God bless, 

 

 

 

Msgr. John 
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